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February 15, 2018 

Janice Storch 

Legislative Services Assistant 

Town of Okotoks 

5 Elizabeth St.  

Okotoks, AB T1S 1K1 

403-938-4404 

 

Dear Janice, 

 

On behalf of the Okotoks Lemonade Day committee I would like to take this opportunity to thank The 

Town of Okotoks, through you, for their past support of Okotoks Lemonade Day. We are excited to once 

again be offering our local budding entrepreneurs the opportunity to participate in this experiential 

program dedicated to teaching the children in Okotoks everything they need to know to start and run 

their own business. In addition we look forward to encouraging the kids to spend some of their earnings, 

save some of their earnings, and share some of their earning with one of the fabulous local charities that 

serves our community. 

 

In years past the Town of Okotoks has issued a proclamation, officially designating the second Saturday 

in June Okotoks Lemonade Day. This year, Lemonade Day will fall on Saturday, June 9th. The Okotoks 

Lemonade Day committee would like to once again ask that the Town issue a similar proclamation to 

help us kick off this year's Lemonade Day session.  

 

Please consider adding this matter to the council agenda for the February 26th meeting. Should you have 

any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Again, thank you for your support, 

 

Melissa Whitney 

Co-chair, Okotoks Lemonade Day Committee 

 

 




